
 

Memorial Day is a US National 
Holiday to honor and remember 

all the comrades who gave 

“whatever it took”, even their 
very lives, for their country. 

Amid the holiday festivities — 
the family gatherings, including 

backyard barbeques, fun games 

and family fellowship — we 

must be sure to remember our 

comrades who gave their very 

lives… for us. 

The annual Memorial Day Cere-

mony will be held Monday, 

May 28, 10:30 a.m. at Union 
Grove Cemetery in Canal   

Winchester… VFW to host. 

FROM  
THE COMMAND-

ER VFW Post 10523   
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VFW 

From:  Harold R. Ray   
 Post 10523 
 P.O. Box 172  
 Canal Winchester, OH  43110 

An organization of Veterans 
Who have fought 

America’s foreign wars  
on land and sea and in the air 

Editorial Comment — Spring is here, — Really??  Although the     
calendar said so on March 20, it hasn’t always looked and felt 
like spring!  Hold on, however — Our “Real Spring” is truly 
here!!  Now we can really enjoy spring, 2018!! 

FROM THE COMMANDER:  We had another good 

turn-out for our election night meeting of 25 comrades. 

The recommended list of new officers submitted by the 

post election committee was voted on and approved by all 

25 in attendance. There were no major changes other than 

Bob Vance as our new quartermaster, Lou Carman as sur-

geon, and Dave Francis as our post guard. Congratulations and 

welcome aboard to the newly elected and thanks to the 

continuing comrades that decided to hang on another year. 

Our May meeting will be the swearing in of all the 2018-

2019 officers.  

Besides the ceremony for swearing in our new officers 

during the May meeting we have a busy schedule for the 

month of May and I want to talk about a couple of them. 

Our own Blake Firestone, who works for the Budweiser 

Brewing Company, has set up a tour of their facility and we 

need to support this with as many as we can. They are 

going to sponsor a lunch for all at 12:00 noon and a beer 

tasting event prior to the tour of their plant. They will have 

scooters for the folks needing one and are really looking 

forward to meeting some of our WWII and Korean war 

members as well as our Viet Nam and Gulf war veterans. 

This is going to happen on May 11th, a day after our meet-

ing so I will be calling to confirm the names of all who will 

be attending. They will need a good headcount for ordering 

of food for the luncheon. Please try and support this with 

your attendance and let's show our appreciation for this 

outreach to veterans from one of the central Ohio's major 

employer. 
The other major event we have is the Memorial Day cere-

mony at the Union Grove Cemetery on May 28th. Our 

post is picking this program up from American Legion Post 

220 and their ladies auxiliary Unit , most notably Pat Hart-

man, who has conducted this ceremony for the past 30 

years. We will need shooters, flag bearers, and folks to pass 

out flags to the crowd. We really need to support this with 

all the folks we can, I don't want to let down the communi-

ty and our own credibility as the sponsors of this worthy 

program. Dr. Dana Robinson-Street, post member, will be 

the guest speaker so let's all show our support by partici-

pating. 

I will close for now so you will be hearing from me soon to 

sign up so please don't hesitate.  " VETERANS IN     

ACTION -  BECAUSE WE CARE" 
 

J. Rick Williams, Commander 

VFW Post 10523 

Coming Up…In Post 10523 
 

 

 May 7… Post Officers Meeting 

 May 10… May Meeting, Post 10523 

 May 25-26… Poppy Distribution—2 Areas 

 May 28… Memorial Day Ceremonies,  
         Union Grove Cemetery 

Memorial Day 2018… 
      A day to remember  

and honor those who            
gave their all!! 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=VFW+emblen+&view=detail&id=C8E13856853E4E1975D1438125822D985DEF24A1&first=0&FORM=IDFRIR
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NEXT VFW POST 10523 MEETING 
MAY 10, 2018 

 

C.W. COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER 
22 S. Trine St. 

Canal Winchester, OH  43110 
 

  DATE: Thursday, May 10 

  TIME:  7:30 - 8:30 P.M. 

  FOR: VFW BUSINESS SESSION, COMRADESHIP 

 REFRESHMENTS HOST— John Pritchard 

NOW HEAR THIS… 
  

        SUMMARY OF  
    APRIL  VFW MEETING 

 

 7:30 p.m. A.L. “Swede” Eslick awarded the 
Honor Quilt.  

 Commander Rick Williams opened the April 
VFW Meeting. 

 VFW Charter was draped for three departed 
comrades: Gene Jorden, Rick White, Louis 
Swain.  

 Rick Williams attended the District Meeting. 

 Georgetown Regional VA Home visit, April 18 
(bus trip) 

 Memorial Day Ceremonies — Pat Hartman 
(American Legion Auxiliary) is retiring — VFW 
to inherit leadership. 

 Post (voting) Election. 

 May dates announced (and discussed) — 

 - May 22 … Post 10523 Sponsors                                             
          Senior Citizens’ Lunch 

 - May 23 … New CW Rest Home Visit/Tour 
         (6800 Gender Rd.) 

 - May TBD … Budweiser Tour (Cols.) 

 - May 25-26 … Poppy distribution,       
              Columbus Sam’s Club 

 - May 28 … Memorial Day Ceremonies 
          (By VFW — Commander  
           Rick Williams, Emcee) 

 Rogers Marshall spoke on Korean War. 

 All-State — Still waiting! 

 8:40 p.m. Meeting adjourned. 

- 50-50 winner Holly Phillips 

- Refreshments, Walmart!! 

A PASSING OF  

THE TORCH 
 

After 45 years — Canal Win-

chester’s American Legion Post 

220’s Auxiliary Unit, is “Passing 

the Torch” to a new Memorial 

Day Host — VFW Post 10523.  (a historic 

moment in time)  Pat Hartman, Ameri-

can Legion Auxiliary Member, helped 

develop and host the Memorial Day 

Ceremonies for some 30 years.  She re-

cently announced her retirement — a 

major surprise to all! 

Pat recently said, “It’s been a pleasure 

to help develop the Memorial Day       

Ceremonies and host the program.  We 

truly need to remember and honor our 

fallen veterans.” 

Rick Williams, Commander of VFW Post 

10523 added, “A lot of credit is due Post 

220 Legion’s Auxiliary, for developing 

the Memorial Day idea and to Pat Hartman 

who was “Mistress of Ceremonies” for so 

many years.  Great job, Pat! 

VFW Commander Rick Williams said 

“Every effort will be made as we carry 

on… with the fine Memorial Day Program 

initiated by The American Legion’s     

Auxiliary Unit. 

REMINDER TO  

NEW OFFICER TEAM —  
This Thursday at the VFW Meeting, the 

Official Officer Installation Ceremony 

will be held.  Official dress will be in 

order.  The usual “Class Picture”   

will be taken. 
 

Be sure to attend!! 


